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Khan, Faizan

From: CPP-antideg-comments
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 3:49 PM
To: Carroll, Zachary; McWilliams, Carrie; Khan, Faizan; Leamons, Bryan
Subject: FW: CPP/AIM Request

  

From: Ross Noland 
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 3:48:51 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: CPP-antideg-comments 
Subject: CPP/AIM Request 

Good Afternoon-  
 
Please consider this a public comment on the AIM/CPP draft documents.   
 
This is a request to extend the public comment period beyond August 26,2020--by either 30 or 60 days.  The 
CPP and AIM documents are both complicated and important to the future of water quality in Arkansas.  We 
should take the time now to constructively improve them through public input and critique.   
 
Several matters, which the agency has been aware of for years, including through two stakeholder processes, are 
not addressed by the AIM and CPP.  I suggest, in the alternative, that the agency withdraw the current 
documents, and put forth CPP and AIM documents (as soon as possible, with a new public comment period) 
that incorporate stakeholder input, thus moving the documents forward, and lessening the need for extensive 
public comments and later revision. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ross Noland 
 
 
--  
Ross Noland 
Noland Law Firm 
P.O. Box 251402 
Little Rock, AR 72225 
(501) 541-7374 
Ross@NolandFirm.com 


